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P.O. BOX 247 — FAYETTEVILLE, N. C. — PHONE 43—26111

February 4, 1963

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper
National Radio Club

438 East 21st Street
Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear Mr. Cooper:

This will verify your WIDU reception on January 28, 1963,
Coverage map is enclosed.

We certainly appreciate your letter and extend to you an
invitation to visit us if you are ever in this area.

Very truly yours,

General ﬁanager
WIDU
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